
 

Spring Term – Wednesday 22nd March 

School Newsletter 

Headteacher 
Welcome from the 

It was fantastic to see the whole school dressed in red on Friday to raise 
awareness for Red Nose Day. There is still time to donate to this 
fantastic cause, if you are able to, on the following link: 
https://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday  
We are looking forward to sharing updates on your child’s learning and 
progress as part of Parents’ Evenings this week and hope you can attend 
our EYFS Open Event on Wednesday, if you have children who will be 
ready for Nursery or Reception in September.  
Finally, Ramadan Kareem to all families in our community who will begin 
fasting, prayer and reflection this week for the Holy Month. 

https://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday


 

Why our children love Chapel Street… 

 

 

Class Score 

6c 53 

5a 51 

4b 50 

5c 42 

4c 41.5 

5b 38 

4a 34.5 

6a 23 

6b 10 

 

Salma, Fatima and 
Mahnoor from class 5A 

have created a wonderful 
poster! 

 
They have shared 

“Amazing Facts about 
Chapel Street”, and we’re 

very humbled and very 
proud that our children 
feel this way about their 

school, their environment 
and their adults. 

 
A safe, welcoming, friendly 

and engaging place for 
them to come to each day. 

 
This makes us very happy! 

Quiz 
Winners… 

Mr Heath’s Newsround Quiz is very popular – classes 
take part on Friday afternoons and we would like to 
share our score board with you. Congratulations to 
class 6C, who are our winners for this half term! 

Winner’s photo 
from last half 
term.  

 



 

Word of the week: 

Mrs Pilling’s ‘word of the week’ this week is: 

Verbose 
What do you think it means? 

How would you use it in a sentence? 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Fact of the week: 
 

Mrs Hughes’ Fact of the Week this week is:  
 

When was Mary Seacole alive?  
Challenge: Why is Mary Seacole 

remembered today? 

 www.facebook.com/chapelstreetprimary  www.twitter.com/CSCPschool  www.instagram.com/chapelstreetcpschool/  

Dates for your diary… 

School finishes on Friday 31st March, 3:15pm 
Half Term Holidays Mon 3rd April – Fri 14th April 
School returns on Monday 17th April at 08:40am 

Wed 22nd Mar EYFS Open Day 

Wed 22nd Mar KS1 Parent’s Evening 

Thu 23rd Mar KS1 Parent’s Evening 

w/c 27th Mar KS2 mock SATS week 

Fri 31st March KS1 ‘Celebration of Stories’ assembly 
 

 

Assembly Reading… 

 Well done to Roha, Amna, 
Fatima and Seerat in 5A, 
who read our story to the 
whole school in assembly 
on Monday. They chose 
“Red and the City”, by 
Marie Voigt. 
The book is about a little 
girl that gets lost in the 
city on her way to her 
Grandma’s house.  

 

 

Being at school is a very important part of any child’s 
life. It enables them to learn, make friends, gain 

important knowledge and develop a variety of skills 
which prepare them for their future. 

 

How can you help improve your child’s attendance? 
- Ensure your child arrives at school on time.  
- Prepare packed lunches, school bags the night before 
- Make sure the alarm clock is set at a reasonable time 
for getting everyone up and  
ready for school 

Attendance… 

 

1a: Whole class! 

1b: Muhammad Tayyab 

1c: Adrian 
2a: Whole class! 

2b: Whole class! 

2c: Stefania 

3a: Shayyan 

3b: Whole class! 

3c: Whole class! 

4a: Romaisa 

4b: Musa 

4c: Sahal 

5a: Asadullah 

5b: Whole class! 

5c: Haider 

 

6a: Whole class! 

6b: Whole class! 

6c: Whole class! 

 

 

 

We are inviting new families to join us at our open event for  

Nursery and Reception TODAY at 4pm !!! 
 

Book online here to visit: https://forms.office.com/e/tEriii5zNs  

KS1 Reading Stars… 

1a: Whole class   1b: Amna   1c: Khadija   2a: Whole class   2b: Whole class   2c: Farhan 
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